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IOC/BGR/ENV/INDMAX/MoEF/2016-17/01                                       Date: 28.12.2016 

 
 

To 
 

The Chief Conservator of Forests  
Regional Office, North East Region 
Ministry of Environment & Forests & Climate Change  

Law-U-SIB, Lumbatngen, Near M.T.C. Workshop, 

Shillong – 793021  
 
 

Subject:  Half yearly Report for the period of 1st April, 2016 to 30th September, 2016, 2016 
for IndMax Project 
 
Dear Sir, 
 

With reference to above, we would like to state that the Environment Clearance issued to 

Bongaigaon Refinery for Indmax Project (INDMAX FCC Unit along with IndMax Gasoline 

Desulphurisation Unit) by MOEF vide letter No. J- 11011/9/2008 – 2A II (I) dated 02.09.2008 has 

been lapsed as the project approval process needed time. 

Application for Fresh Environment Clearance has been submitted to MOEF& CC vide letter No. 

IA/AS/IND2/ 32835/2015 and EAC has accorded approval the Terms of Reference (TOR) for 

same dated 26-28 February 2016. Public Hearing is conducted successfully and Report 

Submitted to MOEF & awaiting for EC. 

 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 

   (V.K. Kedia) 
Chief Manager (HSE) 
 

 
Copy to: 
 
1.   Member Secretary, Pollution Control Board, Assam 

Bamunimaidam, Guwahati - 781 021 
 

2.   Zonal Officer, Central Pollution Control Board 
Eastern Zonal Office, ‘TUM-SIR’, Lower Motinagar,  
Near Fire Brigade H.Q., Shillong – 793014 


